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Date:   April 15, 2011      
To:   District Fiscal Directors 
 District Payroll 
  
From: Cathy McKim 
 
Re:    State Tax Rates Changes – Revised Version 
 
 
Please be advised that the state payroll tax tables for the calendar year 2011 have changed and 
the tables have been updated in QSS.  Your employees should see a change in their net payroll 
warrants effective immediately.   
 
The State Disability (SDI) rate has also increased from 1.1 to 1.2%.  This amount is based on the 
first $93,316 of the individuals subject wages.   Your employees will see a one time  additional 
.1%  deduction on their April payroll warrant.  (This will be noted by volded 3044 SDI .1% Re-
capture) 
 
I have provided the annual personal income tax rates below for your information. 
 
Please share this information as deemed appropriate. 
 
Approved by:  Nimrat Johal- Director- District Business & Advisory Services 
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State Personnel Income Tax Tables: 

2010 vs 2011 

 


